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¢ month: Ms. Nikki ~ This Issue:

Ih's month, we would like to honor Ms. Nikki as our e SPOH'\QM_ Pg. :
eacher of the Month. Ms. Nikki has been with Little ——— Pg. -
Stars for over a year and we are proud that she is

part of our family. Ms. Nikki started at Little Stars in
our Early Preschool classroom. She loved working Turke\/ e Thanksgwmg

with the little mun i ! 7 |
ihthe . chkins but was ready to move to ; i Feast, Pumpkin Pie Day- Pg. 3
older children. From there she became our .

Preschool teacher but now s currently our Infant Kids Kreations, Kindness

Teacher. It’ g : : ;
ocner S been.a wonderful transition for Ms. Nikki : TurKe\/, Shared Snack Pg. 4
she Is expecting her newborn daughter at the | i tsciphi |
end of November. Ms. Nikki also is a proud mom of ¥ fohnsnanandnen. sundi. e

her preschool son, Jayce. We love how dedicated Ms. o Important Dates- PQG

Nikki is to Little Stars and how orner
X much love she - Pj d - Pl 9
provides to all of the children and their families. ‘QWW%”C 0

Again, congratulations to our Teacher of the
Month...Ms. Nikkil

* Star Spotlight: *

ALL OF OUR LITTLE STARS LEARNING CENTER FAMIILIES!

Teacher of th

Conferences- Pg. 3

This month we want to thank all of the families at Little Stars for their
support, patience and assistance this wonderful school year:

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our Little Stars
families for their support and choosing Little Stars Learning Center for
your child’'s education. We are truly thankful and appreciative to all of

our families who have entrusted us to care for your most precious
children. We pride ourselves in offering an atmosphere where children

feel like they are loved as well as being cared for by our dedicated

educators. Our classrooms are bright and colorful with challenging
activities for all. We are very proud of our curriculum that includes all
the basics but really blossoms with our guest visitors such as in house
activities, Music classes, Home Economics projects and so much more.

So this month of November, we want to THANK all of our Spectacular

Little,Stars Families!
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Hello Families,
Happy November! November always is a great time to remember what we are thankful for. I am so thankful for all of vou®
and your wonderful children who make my days so much brighter! I am also thankful for the wonderful staff and teachers
at Little Stars that go above and beyond for our children! As the weather gets colder and the leaves fall, | hope we can
all take the time to enjoy the beauty of the change of seasons! Below are some important reminders for the new month:
« Please remember to sanitize your hands when entering the building and be wearing a mask. ¢
. Cold season is upon us! If vour child is not feeling well and experiencing multiple symptoms, we ask that vou be
cautious and considerate when sending your child to school. If you are not sure if your child is too sick to come to
school, please speak with leadership before bringing them in.

Please do not leave vour car running in the parking lot at pick up and drop off and be sure to park in an outlined

spot.

At pick up time, it is getting darker outside, please drive slowly in the parking lot. M
As the weather changes, please make sure your child has weather appropriate changes of clothes.

For the safety of all our children, it is extremely important to hold your child's hand in the parking lot during drop

off and pick up times. We love our school community and the friendships that have been made with their classmates

and parents as well but_please be sure to gather in the gr r n the si n kR of th ilding

at the end of the nighi, as the parkRing lot can gei extremely busy during_prime drop off and pick up

ftimes.

If vou have any questions please do not hesitate to reach out.

Make every day bright,
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Parent/ Teacher Conterences

If you would like to schedule a conference to meet with your child's teacher, please stop by the front
desk or email a member of Leadership about availability. We will be personally reaching out to
individual families if we feel like a conference is needed.

Turkev Food Drive
This Thanksgiving Season, Star Preschools has teamed up with Hands of Hope in Harwich for our
Annual Turkey Drive to help those in need! Everyone knows a turkey needs feathers, so starting Monday,
November 8th through Friday, November 19th will have a “Mr. Turkey” hanging on our Bulletin Board in
our school. Families will have the opportunity to either bring canned goods (cranberry sauce, baked
beans, canned green beans, canned sweet potatoes, turkey gravy), stuffing or macaroni and cheese or

may buy a feather, to put their name on, in amounts of $1, $5, $10 and $20. As Mr. Turkey feathers out,

local families in need will have full bellies this Thanksgiving! For every $20.00 raised, a full
Thanksgiving turkey meal will be provided to a family in need. So let the feathering begin!
Gobble, Gobble!

Annual Thanksgiving Feast

Our Annual Thanksgiving Feast will be on Thursday, November 18th! The
children are encouraged to dress-up as a Pilgrim or Native American.
On Tuesday, November 16th and Wednesday, November 17th, the children will be making homemade
pumpkin pies with their class! Sign-up sheets will be posted in the main entry at the drop off table

with specific dates for your child’s class and recipe items needed. Supplies will need to be brought by
Friday, November 12th.

NOVEMBER. 2021
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Kid éations Fundraising

Thanktul For You— Shared Snack
Add To Our Kindness Turkey ’
Food Order Shortages
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Wellness Minute— Conscious Discipline
L TV Sy

Conscious Discipline: Supporting Children's Emotional Development

Understanding and identifying how we are feeling as humans is an essential skill, but this does not
mean that it comes easy. Learning to express what we're feeling or needing requires practice and
intentionality. Using Conscious Discipline will help to provide Strategies to support our child’s social
and emotional development along with how to respond to our children’s emotions or tantrums. The
focal point of this curriculum is that it all starts with us.

If we want a child to calm down and cooperate during a tantrum, then we must make sure we are
calm first. Here are some breathing strategies you can practice and teach your children too:
e The ST.A.R. — Smile, Take a deep breath And Relax
e The Drain— Hands in front, fist tight, and let it all go!
e The Balloon- Breathe in your nose and let it out your mouth
e The Pretzel - Cross your arms, pull your arms up. Cross your feet. Put your tongue on top of your
mouth (this one is a little more complex, may be easier to teach older kids)

Identify
Once you have stopped to take a deep breathe, it is time to help identify the emotions your child may .
be feeling and offer empathy. What are they trying to say?

e Watch their facial expression and body language and then describe their feelings to them. Take
your best guess as to what they may be trying to express: ‘| see that your face is going like this
(insert what you observe), and your arms are going like this (insert what you observe). Your body is
telling me | feel so (insert emotion)”.

e Next, decide what your child needs based on their temperament. Do they need to be left alone for a
little bit or do they need to be hugged?

\

If you go the hug route, don't say anything at first, but just keep breathing. You want to let them know
that you are a safe place for them. A Conscious Discipline mantra you can share with your kids is: You
are safe, you can handle this, I've got you.

Offer a choice

Having a tantrum (especially for older kids) shouldn’t mean they can get out of something. If a tantrum
was triggered by not wanting to put on a pair of pants for example, you can give them a choice. Do you
want to put on the pants in your room or in the living room? &

Ask

Finally, remember that your kids are still learning and developing. Tantrums can often can come as a
response to a need that is not being met. Think about your child, what can trigger them to become
upset? A good question to ask is are they tired, hungry, bored, hurt, did something change in their
routine?

In this time when all of our routines have changed, it is important to establish a new routine or new
normal for you and your kids! If you can, come up with a daily schedule. Remember that you don’t have

to be too strict, give yourself as well as your kids grace if you have to stray from the plan one day.

Children are resilient and very adaptable, but do best when they have a consistent routine. We hope
these tips will help you and your little ones.

Remember, “Love is the best motivator for learning and growth. Love is more powerful than fear..”.

*Adapted from Dr. Becky A. Bailey’'s Conscious Discipline Curriculum
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L« Mark Your Calendars!

We have so much to be thankful for this month! Be sure to mark your calendars with these
important dates for November!

sees | waes TO COLUBRATL

« MONDAY, NOVEMBER IST: TURKEY DRIVE STARTS

. FRIDAY_ NOVEMBER 5TH: KIDS KREATION ORDERS ARE DUE & HARVEST PARTY MAKE UP DATE!
. THURSDAY NOVEMBER IITH: CLOSED FOR VETERANS DAY

o FRIDAY_ NOVEMBER I2TH: LOBSTER HARVESTING WITH DONNY SILVA
. MONDAY, NOVEMBER I5TH: MUSIC CLASS J’{O ~

« NOVEMBER 16TH & I7TH: BAKE PUMPKIN PIES ~ oooeseese
« THURSDAY NOVEMBER ISTH: THANKSGIVING FEAST— DRESS LIKE A PILGRIM OR INDIAN
. FRIDAY_ NOVEMBER 19TH: SHARED SNACK DAY / LAST DAY OF TURKEY DRIVE

o NOVEMBER 25TH & 26TH: CLOSED FOR THANKSGIVING / BLACK FRIDAY =
- MONDAY. NOVEMBER 29TH: TOYS FOR TOTS TOY DRIVE STARTS { ®

If you have any questions about upcoming events, please don't hesitate to reach out to a
member of Leadership!
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https://www.instagram.com/https:/www.instagram.com/littlestarslearningcenter_cc/
https://www.facebook.com/LittleStarsLearningCenterCC/photos/
https://www.pinterest.com/StarPreschools/_saved/

